
HB 2048 -- MAIL SENT BY DIRECTOR OF THE DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE

SPONSOR: Sommer

This bill allows the Director of the Department of Revenue to mail
any document by first class mail unless current law requires a
document to be sent by certified mail. The director must mail
every document to the recipient's last known address. In the event
the director is notified that the document was not received, the
director must attempt to reissue the document using available
resources to determine the correct mailing address of the
recipient.


